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The month of May saw the Club winding down for the Spring Term, nevertheless, painting sessions were well attended and KADAC welcomed one new member. Planning began in earnest for our forthcoming Annual Exhibition and Sale of Work. Following our extremely successful exhibition last year, which was held in the delightful Cleish Village Hall, this year’s event is planned for Friday 8th until Sunday 10th September 2023(inclusive) at the same venue. Further details will be distributed in August.
During the Summer break, there will still be opportunities for members to meet up and share their enthusiasm for painting. Our Outdoor Painting Coordinators, Mags Gray and Alice Mee have organised two painting sessions ‘en plein air’. The first is planned for Tuesday, 13th June 2023 at RSPB Loch Leven with the second to Glenfarg on Friday 14th July 2023. 
Around twenty members have signed up for the KADAC outing to Pittenweem Arts Festival on Tuesday 8th August 2023. They are looking forward to the Club’s first visit to the festival since 2019.
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Cathie Clark celebrating her 95th birthday at the Kinross and District Art Club.
Towards the end of April, our longest serving member, Cathie Clark, celebrated her 95th birthday. Dallas Key, KADAC Chairperson, presented Cathie with a bouquet of flowers and a cake, which members helped her enjoy during the afternoon. Cathie joined the Art Club in 1969, when the Club was only two years old. She still enjoys painting beautiful watercolour greetings cards and attending most Tuesday painting sessions.
The Kinross and District Art Club meets on Tuesdays and Fridays (2-4pm) in Millbridge Hall each week from January to May and August to December. The Club restarts for the Autumn Term on Tuesday 22nd August 2023.
If you are interested in joining the club and developing your own creativity, you will find more information and contact details on our website.

